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Mrs. Stewart L. Udall and the District of Columbia Committee for National Library Week, April 17-23,
are presenting a dual exhibit of art works, "This Is Our Library," by school children of Metropolitan
Washington and displays depicting new trends in library services.

The free exhibit will be in the Interior Department Art Gallery and will be open to the public from April
18 to 28.

A reception and preview celebrating the opening of the exhibit will be held Sunday, April 17, from 3 to 5
o'clock in the Art Gallery for invited guests.

The Gallery is on the 7th Floor, Department of the Interior Building, 18th and C Streets Northwest,
Washington. It is open Monday through Friday from 10 a.m. to 4 p.m.

Visitors to the Gallery during the special exhibition will see hundreds of examples of artwork by
children and panels and other material describing "The Library of the Future."
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